
 
 
From: Pat Parris [mailto   
Sent: 27 September 2021 16:09 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fwd: FW: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 - Public Inquiry re Proposed Stopping Up of Highway at 
Princes Parade, Folkestone, CT21 6AQ - Appointment of Planning Inspector - Mr O S Woodwards 
BA(Hons.) MA MRTPI 

 

RE: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 - Public Inquiry re Proposed Stopping Up of Highway at 

Princes Parade, Folkestone, CT21 6AQ - Appointment of Planning Inspector - Mr O S 
Woodwards BA(Hons.) MA MRTPI 

 I would like to say that I believe that the stopping up of the highway at Princes Parade would 
be a major benefit to the users of the Promenade and the beach. The removal of traffic (often 

driving faster than the speed limit) and drivers using the road as a quick cut through, only to 

rejoin the A259 later on, would provide a pleasant and more enjoyable walking and cycling 
area for people using the promenade.   

Therefore, the stopping up proposal is fully supported by me . 

From 

Patricia Parris 

 Can you please bring my supporting email to the attention of the Inspector. 

  

 




